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Dear Students, 

These are unprecedented times and we applaud your efforts in moving to online courses with 

no preparation and accepting all of the challenges that have followed.  

As you know, the government has provided funding through the CARES Act. This funding 

provides one time direct funding to Title IV and PELL eligible students to cover expenses related 

to the disruption of campus operations due to the coronavirus.  

As an SCTC student accepting this funding you agree to use these funds for: 

 Food 

 Housing 

 Course materials 

 Technology 

 Health care 

 Child care 

SCTC continues to look for ways to meet the needs of our students and remain available via 

email, text, video chat, telephone, social media, and by appointment. It’s hoped that this 

financial assistance will aid you in meeting your student and family needs during this 

challenging time.  

 
Sincerely, 
Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College  

 

 

Student Signature: _____________________________________________________________ 
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